Online Parenting in a Digital Age

On Thursday 7th June between 7:30 – 10pm, the organisation 'Care for the Family' is presenting a talk on 'Online Parenting in a Digital Age'. Katharine Hill and Philip Jinadu, well known speakers on the topic of parenting, will be addressing issues such as how to positively engage with your children's digital habits, the impact of the most popular social media tools, managing screen time and nurturing online resilience within your family. The talk will take place at the C3 Centre, CB1 3HR.

For further information on the talk and to purchase tickets please go the website below.

https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/events/parenting-events/connected

Mr M Critchley Director of Pastoral Care